
1

 

From: info@midasgoldcomments.com
Sent: Wednesday, October 28, 2020 1:47 PM
To: Support Stibnite; jay.natoli@gmail.com; natalie
Subject: Comments on Midas Gold project

Dear Ms. Jackson, 
 
I have reviewed the Alternative 2 and met with members of Midas Gold Idaho to better understand the company's plans 
for the Stibnite Gold Project. Below are my comments on the plan to be included in the comment period. 
 
I believe the project presents a plan to repair the environment and boost Idaho's economy particularly under 
Alternative 2. Historic mining operations, development of former town site and natural processes have resulted in 
significant degradation of many elements of the environment. Loss of fish passage, potential water degradation from 
previous mining activity and excessive erosion are all of great concern to our community. The Stibnite Gold Project 
would finance reclamation efforts to address these problems and in turn boost Idaho's economy. It is a win-win for our 
community. 
 
The comment period for the project was already extended once. The U.S. Forest Service has given the public more than 
adequate time to comment, plus tools that make reviewing the document easy and a virtual meeting room to make 
information more digestible. It is with this knowledge that I encourage the U.S. Forest Service to continue to move the 
project forward and permit the site using alternative 2 as the guide. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Name: Sohani Myers 
 
 


